
From: Clarence Jr
Sent: 12/31/2015 2:10:59 PM
To: Buxton, Ray; governor.haley@sc.lmhostediq.com; Koon, Danny; Dorn, 
Sharon; Haley, Nikki; Collier, Jawanda
Cc: 
Subject: Need to have a discussion because of confusion

SCHAC and Gov. Haley:

I have received your letter today and found it to be confusing. I am not sure what 
is eligible to me. I would need someone to have a conversation with Ms. Rice, 
Ms. Collier or Mr. Buxton to receive clarification. 

Please contact me by email or  calling 803-263-4514 as soon as possible.

Clarence Jenkins Jr 


